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To the article: Trends in the medical repatriation of Filipino seafarers: a ten-year study of a Philippine maritime 
shipping company

To the Editor,
I am writing this mail with the error in our published article.
In the article by Margarita S. Huerte, Christian Lubaton, Michael Tongson, Monique Mendoza, Raniv Rojo, Eric David B. 

Ornos. Trends in the medical repatriation of Filipino seafarers: a ten-year study of a Philippine maritime shipping company 
(OSM Maritime). Int Marit Health 2023; 74, 4: 243–252 (DOI: 10.5603/imh.96667) all OSM Thome names have been 
removed and replaced with the name Philippine Maritime Shipping Company.

However, these errors are not relevant to the major contents of this paper. The authors apologize for the errors  
and inconveniences.

After our communication with the Editors, we have reanalyzed the data and have published Erratum (Int Marit Health 
2024; DOI: 10.5603/imh.103077).

Article available online:
https://journals.viamedica.pl/international_maritime_health/article/view/96667 is correct.
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